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Welcome to a new year of “Together We Can Make A Difference!”  I hope 
you all had a great summer.  Now that fall is upon us, it’s time to ramp up 
our Kindervelt activities.  This includes seeing our Kindervelt friends whom 
we have not seen the past couple of months.  This is an exciting time as we 
come together again, refreshed and full of energy, to plan a new year of 
events.  

Although we had a little more time for relaxation this summer, some groups 
were busy with summer events.  The work of Kindervelt continued with 
many groups selling programs and ice at the Western & Southern Open, 
having pool parties, hosting Bunco events, organizing golf outings and 
many other activities.  It was time well spent as you spread your enthusiasm 
for Kindervelt and Cincinnati Children’s Hospital to new neighbors and 
friends.  

Thank you to all members who stepped forward to take a leadership role in 
your groups by agreeing to fill an officer position.  It is a really fun and 
rewarding way to help raise funds.  Also, a big thanks to all the members of 
this year’s Board of Trustees, City Wide Events and the Nominating 
Committees.  I look forward to an exciting year working together!

This fall brings many new membership opportunities as we reach out to 
neighbors and friends to join and share in our excitement.  I encourage each 
of you to promote Kindervelt and the good works we do by inviting a friend 
to attend one of your Kindervelt meetings. By increasing our visibility, we 
can increase our membership and accomplish more.  More willing hands 
means we can spread the work and feelings of satisfaction among many.  
We can make this happen if we continue to share our commitment and 
enthusiasm! 

I received a donation from a six-year-old girl named Pepper Jones.  She 
helped her grandmother roll change and was given the chance to help others 
with the money if she would like.  Pepper chose to give her $14.00 to 
Kindervelt to help other children.  Thank you, Pepper, you brought a tear to 
my eye for being such a generous young lady!   The children at Cincinnati 
Children’s Hospital are grateful that you have learned at such a young age 
to give to others. 

Together We Can Make A Difference, 

 

Bonnie Hueneman
City President 

2019 -2020 KV Board of 
Trustees
President Bonnie Hueneman #68
kvpresident@kindervelt.org
President Elect Katrina Smith #78
kvpresidentelect@kindervelt.org
Vice President Kathy Olberding  #68
kvvicepresident@kindervelt.org
Secretary  Susan Deye #68
kvcsecretary@kindervelt.org 
Treasurer  Debbie Linneman #56
kvtreasurer@kindervelt.org
Financial Advisor  Claudia Potter #76
kvfadvisor@kindervelt.org
Annual Meeting  Sue Crosby #22
kvameeting@kindervelt.org
Membership  Lindsey Dye #08
kvmembership@kindervelt.org
Communications  Bonnie Finn  #22
kvnewsletter@kindervelt.org
Donor Relations Bebe Raupe #57
KVdonorrelations@kindervelt.org
Nominating  Valerie Taylor #03
kvnomchair@kindervelt.org
Projects  Pat Wahl #68
kvprojects@kindervelt.org
Publicity  Nikki Meiners #22 
kvdigitalmedia@kindervelt.org
kvpublicity@kindervelt.org
Technology  Mary Beth Young  #78
kvtechnology@kindervelt.org

Region Leaders: 
North Region Kathy Sherlock #12
kvNorthRegion@kindervelt.org 
East Region Jackie Baumgartner #03  
kvEastRegion@kindervelt.org 
South Region Libby Baker #56
kvSouthRegion@kindervelt.org
West Region Linda Deters #16
kvWestRegion@kindervelt.org

Citywide Project Chairs:
Kindervelt Halloween Party Tracy Smith 
#57 
kvhalloween@kindervelt.org

Kindervelt Krafts Diana Peters #68
kvkraftschair@kindervelt.org
Let the Good Times Bowl 
Kristine Spencer & Jean Strasser #3
kvbowling@kindervelt.org

CCHMC Department of Development
Keith Henize Director Auxiliary Relations
keith.henize@cchmc.org
Kelly Bollinger Administrative Assistant
kelly.bollinger@cchmc.org

From the President

Pepper labeled her sweet donation



Suicide, a Public Crisis in the U.S.

Tara Dale LISW-S,  Psychiatric Intake Response Center

Suicide has become a public health crisis in the United States. In 2017, more than 47,000 people died by suicide. The rate of 
suicide among teens is over 14%. Stigma around mental health creates a shadow over those struggling with anxiety and 
depression. Often people avoid conversations about mental illness due to fear, shame, feeling uncomfortable and not knowing 
what to say. It is important to know the warning signs of suicide so that you can try to help those in your life who may have those 
thoughts. September is National Suicide Awareness Month and everyone can take steps to help prevent suicide. The American 
Foundation for Suicide Prevention (2019) identified some warning signs to look for: 

Mood

People who are considering suicide often 

display one or more of the following moods:

• Depression
• Anxiety
• Loss of interest
• Irritability
• Humiliation/Shame
• Agitation/Anger
• Relief/Sudden Improvement

Behavior

Behaviors that may signal risk, especially if related to a 
painful event, loss or change:

• Increased use of alcohol or drugs
• Looking for a way to end their lives, such as 

searching online for methods
• Withdrawing from activities
• Isolating from family and friends
• Sleeping too much or too little
• Visiting or calling people to say goodbye
• Giving away prized possessions
• Agitation
• Fatigue

Talk

If	a	person	talks	about:

• Killing	themselves

• Feeling	hopeless

• Having	no	reason	to	live

• Being	a	burden	to	others

• Feeling	trapped

Unbearable	pain

The impact of suicide has become more visible due to various Hollywood storylines including the Netflix show, 13 Reasons Why. 
This is popular yet controversial series (based on a book with the same name) primarily focuses on the events leading up to and 
the aftermath of a young girl’s suicide. The series highlights various struggles adolescents may encounter including peer pressure, 
bullying, mental illness and sexual assault. The show depicts the devasting effects of suicide and has also sparked debate about 
how and when it should be discussed and portrayed in the media to avoid negatively impacting vulnerable youth. The show 
premiered its third season this past August and the network has added various discretionary warnings for viewers including that it 
may not be appropriate for individuals who are struggling with those issues. It also encouraged teens who do choose to watch it, 
to only view with a trusted adult who can help them to process what they have seen. It is important for adults to know what to say 
and how to help if a teen in your life chooses to watch this show or is struggling with suicidal thoughts. 

Studies have shown that discussing suicide does not increase the likelihood of an individual attempting suicide but rather that 
acknowledging and talking about suicidal thoughts can help to reduce those thoughts (National Suicide Prevention Lifeline, 
2019). The National Suicide Prevention Lifeline provides guidelines for 5 action steps to support an individual who may be at 
risk of suicide.

• Ask.  Ask them directly, “are you having thoughts of killing yourself?” You can also ask them how you can 
help. Do not ever promise to keep their thoughts of suicide a secret.

• Keep them safe. Identify any potential imminent safety concerns that would warrant additional intervention 
from trained professionals. Call 911 or go to the nearest emergency room if there are concerns.

• Be there. Show them support by being physically present or talking with them on the phone. Be sure to not 
make commitments you cannot keep.

• Help Them Connect. Talk to them about contacting a crisis line and connecting with mental health 
professionals.

• Follow up. Check in with them after your initial conversation to see how they are doing. You can do this by 
visiting them, calling or texting them.

Each of us can be a part of keeping those at risk of suicide safe. Those who struggle with suicidal thoughts can often feel isolated 
and alone. Being available to listen and to talk can make a huge difference and potentially save a life. Anyone who is concerned 
that a youth is in immediate risk of suicide, you should call 911 or Cincinnati Children’s Hospital’s Psychiatric Intake Response 
Center (PIRC) at 513-636-4124. Individuals in crisis can also call the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline at 1-800-273-TALK 
(8255) or contact the Crisis Text Line by texting “TALK” to 741741. 

From Children’s Hospital 



From	the	TEAM	that	brought	you	the	Kindervelt	
North	Pole	Express;	Wyoming	Kindervelt	#8	has	

created	a	NEW	event	to	support	CincinnaB	Children’s	
Hospital	Medical	Center.

“Eye	on	the	Ohio”	–	an	interac?ve	family	experience	
will	launch	for	one	day	only	on	Sunday,	October	13,	
2019.		Featuring	four	–	45	minute	excursions	on	board	
a	vintage	paddlewheel	propelled	riverboat	the	“Spirit	
of	CincinnaB”.		The	riverboat	will	depart	from	the	

Queen	City	Riverboat	landing	at	11:00am,	12:30pm,	
2:00pm	and	3:30pm,	rain	or	shine.

The	riverboat	has	a	climate	controlled	interior	and	
covered	upper	deck.		Each	child	will	receive	a	

“Passport”	as	a	guide	to	seek,	find,	and	discover	
unique	sights,	river	facts,	and	lore.		On	shore	enjoy	live	
music	performers,	costumed	characters	and	treats.		
Tickets	are	$19.00	each	(12	months	and	under	free).		

Limited	handicap	access.

Tickets	and	direcBons	will	be	mailed	within	2	weeks	of	receipt	of	
order.

Excursions	depart:		11:00am,	12:30pm,	2:00pm,	3:30pm
Ques?ons:		Email:				kvriverboat2019@gmail.com

For	online	registra?on	–	go	to:		 tinyurl.com/eyeontheohio	
Or	mail	this	form	with	your	payment	by	October	6	to:

Kindervelt	#8,		9984	Zig	Zag	Rd.,			Montgomery	OH	45242			Make	checks	payable	to:		Kindervelt	#8
_____________________________________________________________________________________

Name____________________________________Address______________________________________
City	State	Zip__________________________________________________________________________

Time	Preference:		1ef	Choice____________2ⁿh	Choice___________________3jhChoice_______________
#	of	Tickets	@$19.00	each________			(12	months	and	under	free)		Total	Amount	Enclosed	$__________
Phone______________________________Email	contact_______________________________________

-Eye	on	the	Ohio-
Exclusive	drawing	for	Lego	

Steamboat	Willie	Set

Included	with	your	reservaBon	for	Eye	on	the	Ohio	–	an	 interacBve	family	
experience	on	the	Ohio	River	you	will	receive	a	raffle	Bcket	for	each	Bcket	
purchase	to	be	entered	in	a	drawing	for	the	Lego	Steamboat	Willie	set.	 	 If	
you	 are	 the	 lucky	 winner	 of	 this	 package	 you	 will	 be	 able	 to	 have	 this	
interacBve	experience	at	home	and	create	a	Lego	exclusive.

The	751-piece	set	features	black,	white,	and	gray	bricks	to	mimic	the	1928	
animated	Disney	short.		This	limited	ediBon	LEGO	release	has	moving	steam	
pipes	and	paddle	wheels	that	acBvate	when	pushing	the	boat	on	its	hidden	
wheels,	 a	 working	 crane,	 a	 brick	 bell,	 a	 life	 buoy,	 Minnie’s	 guitar,	 and	 a	
commemoraBve	“1928”	podium	for	both	Mickey	and	Minnie	Mouse.

Please	fill	out	the	raffle	Bcket	included	with	your	name	and	phone	number	
and	bring	 it	with	 you	on	Sunday,	October	13	 to	 the	Queen	City	Riverboat	
Landing.	 	When	you	board	the	paddlewheel	for	your	excursion,	place	your	
Bcket	 in	 the	bucket	provided.	 	The	drawing	will	be	held	at	end	of	 the	 last	
excursion.	You	do	not	need	to	be	present	to	win.		

GOOD	LUCK	and	THANK	YOU	 for	your	support	of	Wyoming	Kindervelt	#8,	
CincinnaB	 Children’s	 Hospital	 Medical	 Center	 and	 Kindervelt	 Psychiatric	
Emergency	Assessment	Center	(KVPEACe)	supporBng	Mental	Health!

mailto:kvriverboat2019@gmail.com
http://tinyurl.com/eyeontheohio
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KV #19 members and their friends enjoyed the annual Ladies’ 
Night Pool and Patio Party on August 1. We had 35 guests and raised 
over $1300 for Kindervelt. Thank you to Mim’s Off Main and Brenda 

Stradley’s “It’s In The Details” for setting up a great shopping 
experience and donating a portion of their proceeds from the evening. 
Our next event is a shopping night at Interiors Plus (6203 Snider Rd, 

Mason) on Thursday, October 17th from 5-8pm. A portion of the 
proceeds from the evening’s sales will be donated to Kindervelt. 

Come out and start your holiday shopping early!

Speaker Series sponsored by Kindervelt of Cincinnati Children’s Hospital. 
Held at the Red Cross Building on October 16, 2019 6:00 to 8:30, 2111 Dana Ave

Cincinnati, OH.  
October’s topic is behavioral change and signs to watch for if your child or grandchild is struggling 

and how you can help



Donations Needed for Halloween 
Citywide Event

-Black, purple, orange tulle
-Small & medium candle stick holders
-Old flowers, purple/orange
-Plastic skulls and skeletons
-Battery operated candles (sticks 

   and votives)

Contact: Niki Mwiners (910) 264-7404 or
      nikimeiners@yahoo.com

Kindervelt Citywide 
Halloween Party



Take Note



KINDERVELT KRAFTS  2019
         IMPORTANT – DATES – TIMES – ETC !

October 4, 2019 Mini Sale @ the Hospital
10:00 AM – 3:30 PM
Auditorium & Atrium

November 2, 2019 Our Big Sale @ Seton High School
3901 Glenway Ave – 45205
10:00 AM – 3:00 PM

November 18, 2019 Mini Sale @ The Hospital
10:00 AM – 3:30 PM
Auditorium & Atrium

Please note all of the above dates will have KRAFTS & BAKERY & All sales are one day events 
(set up & take down same day)
December 7 & 8, 2019 Findlay Market

These are tentative dates, per our application.
Findlay Market will be KRAFTS ONLY

IF YOUR GROUP DOES NOT KRAFT – some ways to participate

***A donation of  2 - $5. Gift Cards and 1 - $10. GC or $20 cash for the GIFT CARD GAME at Seton HS. 
You can send to me or bring to Leadership meetings prior to Seton Sale

or
***Your group could put on a RAFFLE – If you wish to do so please let
me know ASAP  (we have a Jewelry Raffle and Wagon of Toys Raffle)

or
***You might VOLUNTEER , we will have a site for you to check out times and kinds of volunteer needs

If you have any questions , please don't hesitate to contact me dianaqk@fuse.net or 513-451-1750 (h) 
513-368-3031(c)

I thank you all and look forward to a great year for KRAFTS, 2019!

It was a busy year at the tournament 
as Kindervelt was helping for the first 

time to sell ice and souvenir cups along 
with the traditional programs and draw 
sheets. With the temperatures as high as 
they were, the booths were hopping, the 

ice was a huge hit and the volunteers 
were working hard. There were over 

100 volunteers and more than $50,000 
worth of ice sold during the week long 
tournament! Thanks to everyone who 

came out to help. Special thanks to 
KV22 Chairman, Stephanie Janseen 

and volunteer coordinators, from KV22, 
Jackie Kirkpatrick and Deb Clerc. A 
mountain of work like trying to heard 

cats, but you did it!

Thank You

mailto:dianaqk@fuse.net


INTERESTED IN SPENDING A WEEK 
IN FLORIDA?

Well here’s your chance to win a week’s stay in a Marriott Resort in Orlando or 
Ft. Lauderdale. The winner has their choice from these 2 locations! 

REFER a Seller or Buyer to Tom or Julie Canning with Comey & Shepherd 
Realtors during 2019, and upon the closing of that sale or purchase through 
them, you will be entered into a drawing for the use of a 2-Bedroom Villa at 
Marriott’s BeachPlace Towers in Ft. Lauderdale, Florida or a 3-Bedroom Villa 
at Marriott’s Imperial Palms in Orlando, Florida the week of October 3-10, 
2020 (location your choice).  

And, yes, you can refer yourself!  Buy or Sell through Tom or Julie in 2019, 
and upon the closing of your property through them, you will be entered!

Drawing will be held December 31, 2019.

PLUS your referred Buyer or Seller will also be entered into a separate 
Drawing if they close their transaction with Tom and Julie in 2019!

For more information, please contact Sharon Canning @ 703-5429
AND	DON’T	FORGET	–	IN	ADDITION,	TOM	&	JULIE	WILL	DONATE	5%	OF	
THEIR
LISTING	OR	SALE	COMMISSION	ON	THE	TRANSACTION	TO	
KINDERVELT!	

Info from groups
KV 56 would like to show our 
appreciation to our members 
who have accepted the call to 
remain on our slate of officers. 

We are a small group but make a 
difference.

Thank you for the ladies and 
friends who baked for our July 

bake sale. Also our Christmas in 
July Bunco was another big 

success. Thank you to all our 
members and friends who support 

our events!

KV 78 wishes a very 
Happy Birthday to Laurie 
Halmi on September 28

It saddens KV 12 
to announce the 

death of two of our 
members, Sandra 

Reynolds and 
Jacquline Bendure.  

KV 57 is having a dine and donate on 
Sept 25. 

Follow the link:  https://www.groupraise.com/events/105879

     Gayle Deckbar Keating grew up in Atlanta, 
Georgia and studied at Loyola University in New 
Orleans. She met her husband, Tom, in The Big 
Easy. After graduation they married and the 
newlyweds relocated in Cincinnati so Tom could 
attend Chase Law School. Tom and Gayle are 
grateful that both of their children live in the area 
and have the luxury of being part of the lives of their 
five grandchildren.
      Her initiation into Kindervelt came through a 
friendship with parents of a young child with a brain 
tumor. She became aware of the great things that 
CCHMC was doing to help very ill children. She had 
heard a lot about Market (now Kinder Krafts) and 
joined the original KV #38 (North Sharonville). 
During that time she was a Co-president, Secretary, 
Treasurer of her local group, and became citywide 
Market Chair in 1989. The theme that year was 
Gardens of Holiday Delights. Market was moving 
from the Armory to the Cincinnati Gardens so the 
theme really was a fit. She also worked on 
committees for the world World Figure Skating 
Event and Steeplechase.  Gayle was Vice President 
and became citywide President from '92-94. She was 
active as an Area Liason,  All About Kids, and The 
Rowing Event. She has many good memories of all 
the ladies and fun projects from the early years. 
     Her group now is KV #45. Their main craft 
project includes the revision of the large felt door 
figure hangers dressed in many different holiday 
attire. Look for these Kinder Krafts Klassics at our 
November 2, 2019 Kraft Sale at Seton High School.
     Gayle enjoys entertaining, traveling and of course 
her family. She is involved in several bridge groups, 
is an avid book reader, participates in a walking 
group around Sharonville, and just recently 
competed in a 1/2 marathon. When the choir of St. 
Michael's Church recently went to France, she and 
Tom traveled with them. Many times both have 
returned to the Big Easy for college reunions and 
visits with friends. Kindervelt has been and 
continues to play a very important part in Gayle's 
life. "It is always better to give than receive." Thank 
you Gayle for giving much to Kindervelt.

A Profile of Gayle Keating

https://www.groupraise.com/events/105879


OCT 29 Bake Sale #56 CCHMC 9:30am-3pm

OCT 7 Bake Sala #16 CCHMC 9am-3pm

OCT 4 Bake Sale - Krafts CCHMC 10am-3:30pm

Sept 20 Bake Sale #43 CCHMC 9:30am-2pm

Sept 9 Bake Sala #16 CCHMC 9am-3pm

info Ruth Wiley 535-8875
ruthw@zoomtown.com

info Cindy Burger 218-5370
cmburger@gmail.com

info:	Diana	Peters	513-451-1750	
or	dianaqk@fuse.net

info Cindy Standley 240-9536
csstandley@outlook.com

info Cindy Burger 218-5370
cmburger@gmail.com

Sept 10 Bake Sale #11 CCHMC 10am-2pm iinfo Rose Jackson  683-3632
rosejackson67@gmail.com

Nov 2 Bake Sale - Krafts Seton High School 
10am-3pm

info:	Diana	Peters	513-451-1750	
or	dianaqk@fuse.net

Nov 4 Bake Sale - Krafts CCHMC 9am-2pm info:	Diana	Peters	513-451-1750	
or	dianaqk@fuse.net

Nov 18 Bake Sale - Krafts CCHMC 10am-3:30pm info:	Diana	Peters	513-451-1750	
or	dianaqk@fuse.net

Dec 2 Bake Sala #16 CCHMC 9am-3pm info Cindy Burger 218-5370
cmburger@gmail.com

Dec 4 Bake Sala #68 CCHMC 9:30am-2pm info: Pat Wahl 513-608-1257 or 
plwahl113@yahoo.com

Dec 17 Bake Sale #56 CCHMC 9:30am-3pm info Ruth Wiley 535-8875
ruthw@zoomtown.com
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Annie’s Homemade Sweets
When you make a purchase at Annie’s, in-person or online, 

mention Kindervelt and 30% of your purchase will be donated to 
KV 57. Annie ships nationwide. 

This is an on-going partnership between Annie's and KV 57, 
inspired by this small business's belief in Kindervelt's mission. 
Giveback donations apply to all candy purchases, not just those 

made for Easter.  This includes special orders.

Check out Annie's candy online at https://
www.annieshomemadesweets.com/

For more information call, text or email Annie at  513-899-3651 
or AnniesHomemadeSweets@gmail.com

Congratulations to Muffy for 
becoming a grandmother again 
to Louise Ann Bruce! Sister Elle 

and her parents are all doing 
great!

News from KV 3

Becky saw her oldest Emma 
married on July 3rd.  We 

know it was a fun and festive 
occasion.

Our thoughts and prayers are with 
two members of our group who have 
lost close family members over the 

Summer.  Muffy lost her mom in July 
and Barbie lost her brother very 
suddenly at the end of August. 

mailto:ruthw@zoomtown.com
mailto:cmburger@gmail.com
mailto:ruthw@zoomtown.com
mailto:cmburger@gmail.com
mailto:cmburger@gmail.com
mailto:cmburger@gmail.com
mailto:ruthw@zoomtown.com
https://www.annieshomemadesweets.com/
https://www.annieshomemadesweets.com/
mailto:AnniesHomemadeSweets@gmail.com


Monday September 16        
11:00am-1:00pm

or
Tuesday October 1     
11:00am-1:00pm

Eye on the Ohio Ticket 
Sales #8

Cincinnati Children’s 
Hospital Atrium
3333Burnet Ave

Sunday September 22        
11:00am-1:00pm

Golf Outing KV #12 Majestic Springs, 1631 
Todds Fork Rd.,  

Wilmington, OH.  45177

Thursday October 10
6:00pm-9:00pm

Bunco Party
#56

Wilder City Building
520 Licking Pike

Wilder, KY 41071

Sunday October 13
8:00am-6:00pm

Eye on the Ohio
#8

Queen City River Boats
303 Dodd Rd

Dayton, KY 41074

Thursday, October 17     
5:00-8:00 pm

Interiors Plus Open House 
KV #19

6203 Snider Road, Mason, 
OH 45040

Friday  October 25           
7:30pm-Midnight

*Citywide   
Kindervelt Halloween 

Party  

The Phoenix  
812 Race St. Cincinnati 

OH 45202

Info:  Shelly O'Neill  513-821-6032 
or soneill753@gmail.com/ Teresa 

Lange 513-821-7596 or 
sjtclange@fuse.net.  An interactive 

Child-Family Riverboat cruise.  This 
will be a 45 minute cruise with an 
interactive passport to explore the 
Ohio River.  *Open to the public

Info: Marsha Falknor, 
wfalknor@roadrunner.com       

513-490-1946.  Open to the public. 
Come to the  Kindervelt Lebanon 
Lambs 4th Annual Golf Scramble. 
Price is $75 each and includes 18-
holes of golf, riding cart and lunch. 

Chances to win various prizes.    

Info:Debbie Linneman 859-468-8826 
or dzlinne@gmail.com. $20/person. 

Open to the public. 

Info:  Shelly O'Neill  513-821-6032 
or soneill753@gmail.com/ Teresa 

Lange 513-821-7596 or 
sjtclange@fuse.net.  An interactive 

Child-Family Riverboat cruise.  This 
will be a 45 minute cruise with an 
interactive passport to explore the 
Ohio River.  *Open to the public

info: Jeanne Reisinger, 
reisinger.jr@gmail.com.  More info 

to follow!

info: Tracy Smith  513-314-4345 or 
tsmith1961@gmail.com  Save this 

date!  *Open to the public.  See 
Flyer! (pg 5) 

Wesnesday October 16
6:00pm-9:00pm

*Citywide 
Kindervelt Meeting

Red Cross Bldg 
2111 Dana Ave
Cincinnati, OH

Info: Bonnie Hueneman 235-1122 or 
bonniehueneman@gmail.com.  This 

is opened to the public and all 
Kindervelt members and guests.

Mark Your Calendars

…more to come next month



Annie's Homemade Sweets Candy Sale #57 www.Annieshomemadesweets@gmail.com to see all the goodness that can 
be found.  Just mention KV57 when purchasing online or in the store.

This n That Consighnment #19 This n That Consignments 3501,600 Reading Rd. #A Mason OH 45040  *Drop 
off any item for sale (especially home furnishings) and tell them the proceeds 
go to KV #19.  50% of the sale price goes to KV.

Sock It Two Me #45 Put your change in a sock! Save it for Kindervelt.

info: Bebe Raupe 513-677-2870 or 
braupe@yahoo.com

info: Maria Pagano 619-370-0983 or 
mpagaon72@gmail.com *Open to the 
public.

info: Sally at 513-777-4851 or 
svhvickery@aol.com

KV Snap and Bracelet Jewelry Sale #56 Going on now!  Different locations and Events. info:  Libby Baker  859-640-8834  or  
libaker1020@aol.com

KV logo pins #11 KV logo pins Info:  Shirley at 513-677-2592 or 
semorand@yahoo.com

Kindervelt notecards #12 Note cards available info:  Cathy at 932.3218 or 
chasteen.cathy@gmail.com

American girl doll clothing #16 Doll clothes range form $2-$30.  That includes sewn skirts, pants, dresses, 
hand knit sweaters, dresses , hats, outfits etc. Occasional special orders are 
fillled as available.  Such as sport team colors, matching outfits, etc.

info:  Cece at 591.2907 or 
cckohlman@aol.com 

Shop with Scrip #30 Go to ShopWithScrip.com, register and buy gift cards to use at hundreds of 
retailers and restaurants. 3%-16% goes to KV.

Info:  Suzanne at 513-827-6534 or 
pavlakis@sbcglobal.net

Servers for parties #45 Enjoy your guests - we take care of the mess!  Setup-serve-clear.  $20/per 
person per hour

Info:  Chris Toth 716-523-3696 or 
ctoth622@hotmail.com

Thank you plaques #45 5x7 wood and gold plaques.  Reads "In Appreciation for Your Generous 
Support of our Fundraising Efforts for Cincinnati Children's Hospital Medical 
Center" - $15 plus tax

Info: Mary Anne Stenger 513-874-9931 or 
mstern11844@aol.com

Kroger Community Rewards #19 info: Jackie Clough 402-850-8571 or 
jjclough86@gmail.com

Personalized Embroidery Gifts #78 Custom embroidered baby burp cloths ($6), bibs ($10), burp cloth & bib sets 
($15); blankets, bear cuddle blankets, golf towels ($10) and computer bags.

Info:  Mary Beth at 236-6891 or 
meyoung@fuse.net

Pay it forward at Hoxworth #76 Every Hoxworth blood donation can be credited to KV.  When the intake 
cleark asks you "which group" say Kindervelt and write Kindervelt on your 
form.  Or sign up as a premier donor and in the donor store, select KV as your 
organization.

Info:  Susie at susankelleyjd@yahoo.com

Pop-tab recycling #65 Bring Your Pop Tabs For Recycling To The Leadership Meeting Or The 
Membership Meeting And Give Them To Stacy Durr-Stainton

Info:  Stacy 513-686-0988 or 
stacydurrstainton@yahoo.com

Bean soup mix #57 $6 - Available at retail locations around town and at President's council. Info:  Nancy at 513-476-9340  or 
e_n_gerstner@fuse.net

Fleece blankets #49 $20-$25.  Hand-tied reversible fleece blankets.  In-stock or custom orders.  Info: Joan at 513-479-9378 or 
joanpcody@hotmail.com

Bread mixes #49 $5.  Choice of tuscan, cinnamon raisin, dill, french herb, and white Info:  Gretchen at 530.0776 or 
jahmit@aol.com

Kroger Community Rewards #55 info: Tammy Booth  859-7763 or 
boothpcfs@aol.com Account # GF148

Kroger Community Rewards #78 info: Wendy Holschuh 513-624-9112 or 
jholschuh@cinci.rr.com

Kroger Community Rewards #16 info: Cece at 591.2907 or 
cckohlman@aol.com

Evergreen Retiemwnt Center City-
wide

Volunteer work at the gift shop.  Various days each month.  Mon-Thurs  
(11:30-1:30) and Fridays (11:30-3:30)

Evergreen retirement Center - 230 W. 
Galbraith - 45215.  Info:  Jenny Meyer.  
egact@hotmail.com or 948-2316 ext. 1230

Koins For Kids Boxes #8 KV 8 Donations for Kindervelt in Koin Boxes info: Cathy Moore at 
Cathyemoore@outlook.com or Jill 
Prendergast at 
jill.prendergast@gmial.com  *Currently in 
Wyoming Pastry, Wyoming Meat Market 
and Cramer True Value.

The Vacationeer - Travel Fundraiser #78 Schedule your vacation with The Vacationeer & Kindervelt get 25% info: Amanda Gibson, 513-207-4850 or 
amanda@the vacationeer.com.  Amanda 
is  a Travel Agent at The Vacationeer and 
also a KV member.  When you book with 
her 25% of the net commission will go 
back to Kindervelt.


